
Last month, our scholars enjoyed a
trip to scholars enjoyed a trip to

Councell Farm. Thank you to all of
the parents who were able to join us!

Seasons Greetings and Merry Christmas PVA Families! 

It is hard to believe that December is already here. We have a lot to celebrate during this holiday season. I am
looking forward to celebrating with you all at our holiday family luncheon on December 21st at the BAAM Athletic
Center at 11:30 a.m. Parents, please bring a side dish or dessert to share (no peanut butter) to go along with the
chicken being provided. Thank you all. Our Scholars will perform a few songs for us! Reminder: Early dismissal
from the BAAM Center at 1p.m.

Last month, we visited Bayleigh Chase to deliver Thanksgiving messages to the residents there. Also, we studied
about volcanoes. The Scholars worked really hard to learn all about the types of volcanoes, the locations of many
volcanoes, and about what Volcanologists do. We are now studying about pets and animals in general. Please ask
them to tell you about what they are learning. 

I would like to welcome our new 1st/2nd grade teacher, Mrs. Erin Mohn, to PVA. I know you all will really enjoy
working with her. Mrs. Mohn brings a wealth of knowledge and experience in working with early childhood
students to our school. Please welcome her.

On our school website's homepage (polarisvillageacademy.org), if you scroll down to the bottom of the page, there
is a new link for our monthly newsletters. They will be housed here for your review. Thank you, Mrs. Baker-Wilson!
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• December 6 - Swimming

• December 13 - Swimming

• December14 - PVA Parent Night 6-7pm (Bring your workbooks)

• December 20 - Swimming

• December 21 - PVA Holiday Family Luncheon and Student Concert

11:30 a.m. to 1:00 p.m. at the BAAM Athletic Center 

(early dismissal from the BAAM Ctr.)  

• December 22 to January 1 - Winter Break

• January 2 - School Reopens

Dear PVA Families,

First, I hope that you had a wonderful Thanksgiving Break with your families and friends. This is always an
opportunity to thank our Lord and Savior for the many blessings that He has bestowed on us. Hopefully, you have
had a chance to drive by our new school (PVA) construction site and our newly renovated early learning center
located on Port Street. I am elated to report that the entire second floor of the Port St. project has been completed.
Construction is moving steadily on the first floor of the building as well. We are working aggressively to have this
project completed, pinding weather or other unforeseen emergency issues, in the early part of this new year, 2024.

Secondly, as you know, it will take a "village" to ensure that we can provide quality education and services to our
students; therefore, I would like to remind you that we are always seeking donations to help enhance our educational
programming. Since this is the giving season, please feel free to go to Polaris Village Ministries website: 
polarisvillageministries.org. Donors can click on the donation tab or they can send donations to the following
address: P.O. Box 987, Easton, MD 21601. We will appreciate any amount given, and we thank you for your
donation in advance.

Finally, I would like to wish you and your families a very blessed and prosperous holiday season. We all know that
"Jesus is the true reason for this Christmas Season!" Enjoy your well-deserved holiday break.

Merry Christmas and Happy New Year!
Mr. Derick Daly, CEO Polaris Village Ministries
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